
Office of State Procurement 
State of Louisiana 

Division of Administration 

 

JEFF LANDRY 
GOVERNOR 

 

 

  

TAYLOR F. BARRAS 
COMMISSIONER OF ADMINISTRATION 

 

1201 N. Third Street D Suite 2-160 D Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70802-5243 D (225) 342-8010 
An Equal Opportunity Employer 

June 16, 2025 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Your reference is directed to Solicitation Number Doc1086168394 for the Request for Proposal 
(RFP) for RFP for Human Trafficking Advocacy for DCFS, which opened at 10:00 A.M. (CT) on 
November 14, 2024. 

This RFP is cancelled in its entirety. 

This is official notice that the referenced RFP has been cancelled.  

It has been determined it is in the best interest of the State to cancel this RFP at this time. 

A new RFP is not expected to be issued at this time. 

 

 

By: Deborah Grand 
 Office of State Procurement 
 Email: Deborah.grand2@la.gov 
 


